
Friends of Northfield School Committee 

 

The committee plays a vital role in the school community, working to provide the 

school with additional funding for extra resources and exciting events for the children 

to take part in such as school discos, toy sales, fairs and bingo! 

 

These events take place throughout the year for both the children, parents/carers 

and friends of the school. The Friends of Northfield pay for the ice creams for the 

whole school at the Christmas Pantomime (Oh no they don’t, Oh yes they do!) and a 

visit from Magic Mike at Christmas.  

Other examples of what the committee has paid for are;  

- Outdoor equipment in the school grounds 

- Tables 

- Books 

- Recourses for each class  

- School trips  

 

The committee meet informally each half term and need volunteers to attend the 

meetings, support at the events and support preparing for the events. We also have 

some main roles within the committee that need filling. 

If you are interested in becoming a member of the Friends of Northfield School 

committee please email the following email – friendsofnorthfieldschool@gmail.com 

 

 


